New Prague Area Schools will no longer be printing the Regular Scheduled Board Meeting agenda.  To view the agenda for an upcoming meeting please log onto the school district website at www.np,k12.mn.us and select School Board – Board Packets and Agenda.  Summary of Regular School Board Meeting October 26, 2009:  Meeting was called to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Roll was taken with Carlson arriving late.  There were no Open Forum requests.  Tom Doig and Shawn Brandt gave a presentation on the use of technology past, present and the future.  How the staff has handled the change and the direction that the high school in going with the use of technology.  Presentation on Building/department  goals were also given by Tom Doig of the high school, Tony Buthe – Special Services, Brad Skogerboe – Activities, Dan Pyan – Finance and Craig Most – Transportation/Building Grounds.  Following the presentations, Board Member Reed commended the superintendent and administrative staff for compiling and implementing the goals set by each department.  The agenda was approved with the addition of a closed session for purposes of land purchase.  All items on the consent agenda were approved.  Discussion was held on the action item to approve the early payment of debt to the City of Elko New Market for the construction of a street to access the Eagle View Elementary School. Unanimous approval was give for the payment.  In Committee, the board heard a request to approve an overnight band field trip to New York City.  Also requested were the approval of two resolutions for grant application to the MSHSL for participation of students and also the instruction of coaches and staff on the use of the AED.  A budget update was given for the month of July, August, and September.  Committee reports were given on the Mission, Vision, Value and Goals, the surveys for strategic planning, good news in the building, an election update.  First reading was requested for five policies.  Board Member Havlicek gave an update on our membership with Carver Scott and MRVSEC.  Dates were noted.  Immediate action was taken to approve the field trip to New York City by a vote of 5/2 with Pint and Carlson voting against.  Also given immediate approval were the resolutions for the MSHSL grant application.  The \board meeting was recessed and reconvened in closed session for purposes of land purchase.  The meeting was reopened and adjourned at 9:09 pm.

